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Chapel Service at 8:30 
We will have our weekly school-wide Chapel Service, 
usually on Wednesday mornings at 8:30.  Pastor Phil 
Janisch, from Peace Lutheran Church in Vancouver, WA 
will lead our worship this week.  An offering envelope is 
attached for your child’s mission offering.  We will 
support mission work at Saviour of the Nations Lutheran 
Church in Vancouver, British Columbia for the first 
semester.  Take a look at the bulletin board next to Mrs. 
Leitzke’s room for more information.  Offerings gathered 
so far total $189.45. Thank you! 
 

Standardized Testing for 3rd - 8th grades THIS WEEK 
Students in grades 3 through 8 will be taking 
standardized tests THIS week.  Please see that your 
child has a good night’s sleep and a healthy breakfast to 
give them energy for test taking. 
 
THANK YOU to the parents and students who came to 
sing at Grace Lutheran Church on Sunday.  What a 
blessing it was to hear the children singing praises to 
their Lord and Savior. 
 
We had a great turnout for Grandparent’s Day and Back 
to School Night on Friday.  Our students were proud to 
show off their school to the “VIP’s” in their lives.  We had 
over 100 students and parents at Back to School Night, 
sharing a meal and enjoying each other’s company. 
 

 
Hot Lunch volunteers NEEDED 

We are looking for volunteers to plan, purchase, prepare 
and serve our monthly HOT LUNCHES. (Costs for the 
lunch will be reimbursed.)   Hot Lunch is served once a 
month, on the date you choose, Simple meal ideas 
include: Spaghetti, Orange Chicken, Corn Dogs, Tacos, 
Meatballs – anything simple that kids would like    Please 
contact Mrs. Kraklow in the school office (503-777-8628) 
or lkraklow@grace-wels.net or sign up on the sheet by 
the office if you can help with these easy meals or if you 
have questions.  Thank you! 

 
SCHOOL SUPPLY FEE 

There are still 4 families who have not paid their 
children’s SUPPLY FEE.  Please pay it by the end of this 
week.  Cost is $20 per student, payable in the school 
office with a check or EXACT CASH.  Thank you!  

5th – 8th grade Girls mid-week Bible Study 
Girls in grades 5-8 will have the opportunity to attend a 
mid-week Bible study twice a month led by women of 
Grace Lutheran Church. The Bible study is optional and 
will be during their lunch time. If you have any questions 
or concerns, please contact Justin Eternick.  
 

 
Soccer Practice 

Soccer practices will be on Wednesdays after school 
until 4:45 PM. We are also looking for some games to 
play in the area. A schedule will be sent out if we find 
some games to play.  
 

 
Volleyball Practice 

Volleyball practices will be on Mondays after school until 
4:45 PM. We have a couple of extra volleyball games 
scheduled but are still looking for more! Once we have 
the schedule finalized, we will send a schedule home.  
 

Paperwork! 
We need copies of Birth Certificates and Immunization 
records for KINDERGARTEN STUDENTS. 
 

7th graders need an additional Tdap booster. 
 
For ALL STUDENTS we need updated Immunization 
records completed and returned BY THE END OF 
SEPTEMBER.  
 
Please update your children’s emergency 
contact/medical information in your Brightwheel account.  
THANK YOU!   

 
Extended Care  

Extended Care (3:15 – 5:00 PM) is offered Monday 
through Friday, on days we have school.  It is also 
available on early release/half day Fridays from 12:00 to 
5:00 PM. If you would like to sign-up or have questions 
about Extended Care, please send an email to Tammy 
Godish at tgodish@grace-wels.net.  
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